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Comments: I hope this project moves forward as I have spent 40 years hunting the Alleghany Highlands and

have seen firsthand the decline in Grouse numbers and the aging of the forest due to the lack of modern timber

management activity.  We need much more early successional habitat in our region if we hope to keep game

species plentiful thus enticing more license sales to pursue our choice of quary.  I appreciate the opportunity to

voice my opinion and I look forward to seeing more habitat work in our area.

 

Thank You,

Allen


